
 

 
 

ADOPTED POLICY ON LANE CLOSURES 
 

 
 
The object of this policy is to standardise procedures for addressing requests 
for lane closures.    The following procedures are proposed: 
 

� Following receipt of a request for closure of a laneway Council will 
advertise, seeking comment from the public. 

 
� If there is no viable reason why through-traffic should not be 

restricted, approval will be given for the installation of a gate at a 
suitable location within the lane at the expense of the person(s) 
making the application as listed in Council’s Fees and Charges. 

 
 

� The gate will be installed at the discretion of the Director of 
Engineering Services. 
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